
  

The Center for Deaf and Hard of Hearing Education is coming to your 
community! Center staff will bring their expertise to join alongside 
school staff and community partners to help address the needs of 
children who are deaf and hard of hearing. Our visits will address areas 
such as specialized early intervention services, educational audiology, 
classroom strategies, communication needs and technology.  

Our mobile unit has a sound booth and audiology equipment for hearing 
testing and troubleshooting hearing technology. It is also equipped with 
a consultation area. 

While our center will assist with the immediate needs the day of our visit, 
we will be equally focused on connecting children, families, and 
professionals to resources within your community for long-term support. 

 

Unfamiliar with our Center? 
Check out our website: 

www.cdhhe.health.in.gov 

    

 

http://www.cdhhe.health.in.gov/
http://www.cdhhe.isdh.in.gov
https://www.in.gov/isdh/

